
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chatter Matters Week Commencing 3rd February 2020 
 

 

In Nursery we will be trying new things, especially foods, just like our baby dragons!  

We are looking forward to trying a variety of new fruits and vegetables, as well as helping 

to make and then taste new foods such as pea and mint soup! 

At home, we would like you to talk about meals you enjoy, and try a new food together! 

Encourage your child to choose something new themselves and talk about what they like or 

don’t like about it. You could look for a recipe or have a look in the shop to find a food to 

try. 

 

Don’t forget to upload onto Tapestry any photos of 

you and your child cooking or trying your new food! 

       
                                                             

Magical Maths Challenge Week Commencing 3rd February 2020 
 

 

Have fun trying to complete this week’s maths challenge together.  Let us know how you get 

on by either commenting in your child’s communication diary or Tapestry account. 

 

In Nursery we have been learning all about the number 3.  

 

At home, ask your child to give you 3 items 

For example ‘Please can you give me 3    

apples?’ or  ‘Can you find me 3 books?‘ 

 

Have a go at jumping 3 times, spinning round 3 times or 

clapping 3 times. You could even sing 3 songs together  

or read 3 stories at bedtime!  

 

 

 

Let us know how you get on at 

home by commenting on your 

child’s Tapestry account. 

   

 

Let us know how you get on at 

home by commenting on your 

child’s Tapestry account. 

   

  


